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Thank you for another wonderful and productive school year.  I can’t thank all 

the parents, guardians, and other family members who love and support our kids all 

year long so they can come to school ready to learn. Special thanks to our Home and 

School Council who, as usual, went above and beyond the call of duty to provide 

whatever was necessary to add to our students’ already rich school experience. 

That experience could not occur without the endless energy, skills and devotion 

of the Dorothy Dalgliesh School staff.  Thanks and well done to an incredible group of 

people. 

A final word to DDS students:  Thank you for all your hard work throughout the 

school year.  I am so honored to be your principal; you make me proud to be principal 

of DDS.  You keep me laughing and young at heart.  I am grateful for your joy, astute 

insights and amazing talents.  Best wishes to our graduating sixth graders, whom I will 

miss greatly—please come back and visit.  Everyone have a safe and happy summer 

break. 

Until next school year, here’s wishing you love, laughter and learning. 

Much love, 

Ms. Rogerson  

 

The School Office will re-open on August 26, 2019 

School resumes on September 3, 2019 for students 

Please visit our website for the 2019/2020 Class Supply Lists 

Watch for an email to update your child’s registration for 2019/2020 

Have a wonderful summer—see you soon! 

https://dorothydalgliesh.ca/




 
 
 

 The parents who take part in our Home and School Council. Because of all of your 
hard work, our students get to have so many amazing experiences and opportunities! 

 

 The hot lunch Moms who organized and made the lunches for us this year. It’s a 
lot of work and we really appreciate your dedication! 

 

 The family members who have volunteered in 
the school as well as on our numerous field trips 
throughout the school year.  

 

 Olga and Ram from the Picture Butte Hotel, 
for making some amazing Ukrainian and Indian 
dishes for the grade 3 students to sample! It 
was a great way to finish our year and your 
support is greatly appreciated!  

 

 Our wonderful bus drivers.   
 

 Mrs. Hillier for keeping our school looking great, and for being such a kind person. 
 

 Ms. Rogerson for her tireless work running this school. 
 

 Mrs. Stauth for being the glue that holds the school together.  
 

Reminder: 

Leadership Day on Tuesday August 27, 2019     8:30 AM—3:30 PM  

for all 2019/2020 Grade 6 Students. 

Lunch and snacks will be provided. 

Please bring:  Sunscreen, a hat and a water bottle  



June 14, 2019 

Grade 2 Dylan 

Grade 2 Reuben  

Grade 2 Faith 

Grade 2 Kayla 

Grade 3 Liam 

Grade 5 Zach 

Grade 5 Tanner 

Grade 5 Logan 

Grade 5 Grady 

Grade 6 Paddie 

Grade 6 Jessica 



If you have extra swim suits that you would like to donate to DDS, we would love to have 

some on hand  to loan to our students for  our swimming events.  Thank You 
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Grade 3 & 4 field trip to Head Smashed in Buffalo Jump 
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